
Welcome Josh Withers
Opening Hymn Hymn #251: He Lives

United Prayer Leon Colburn
Stewardship Call Josh Withers
Children’s Story Chris McKay
Child Dedication Gavin Bernet

       Praise
Spoken Word Rodney Payne II

July 16, 2022

Listen to what the writer of the New Testament letter to the Hebrews wrote 
as expressed in the Contemporary English Version, “We must hold tightly 
to the hope that we say is ours.  After all, we can trust the One who made 
the agreement with us.” (Heb. 10:23, CEV).  We are a people of hope.  We 
have the promised hope deep within our hearts.  Jesus is the ‘One’ who 
made the agreement with us, and He can be trusted explicitly.  As we live 
this life with all its challenges and heartaches let us never let go of the 
hope Jesus has granted.  Happy Sabbath and may God’s hope fill your 
heart. 

Welcome

Worship 9:30am



WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEK

www.facebook.com/beavertonadventist

www.vimeo.com/beavertonsda

Podcast@ iTunes, Google Play, iHeart Search: Beaverton Adventist

www.beavertonsda.com

Sa TODAY
9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
3:00 pm Cheryl Dondino Memorial Service
8:55 pm Sabbath Ends

S JUL   17

M JUL   18    

T JUL   19
9:00 am Community Services

W JUL   20
7:00 pm Mid Week Bible Study

Th JUL   21

F JUL   22  
8:50 pm Sabbath Begins

Sa JUL   23
9:00 am Livestream Campmeeting 

11:00 am NO SABBATH SMALL GROUPS
8:49 pm Sabbath Ends



1.	 Sanctuary Flowers Today’s beautiful flowers are in honor of Ruth Apulu, 
mother of Jubilee Lagos-Apulu. Thank you for sharing these flowers in 
memory of her. 

2.	 Memorial for Cheryl Dondino A Memorial Service for Cheryl Dondino 
will be held this Sabbath, July 16 at 3pm at her beloved church, Beaverton 
SDA. There will be food and fellowship after the service. 

3.	 Camp Meeting Service Next Sabbath Next Sabbath there will not be 
a regular 9:30am worship service or children’s division Sabbath School 
classes due to Camp Meeting. The Camp Meeting Sabbath Service will 
be Livestreamed in the Sanctuary for those who wish to gather and enjoy. 
Livestreaming will begin at 9am for Camp Meeting Sabbath School fol-
lowed by the Camp Meeting worship service at 10:30am. 

4.	 Updating the 2022 Church Directory We are planning to update our 
church directory! We need any new family details along with a fresh new 
photo of you and your family. Having a current directory helps build our 
church community. Professional photos are not required, just pictures of 
smiling faces is all we need. If you have any questions, please contact 
Leslie Villegas at 503-642-9727.

5.	 Tuition Assistance Applications Applications for the 2022-2023 school 
year are now available. If you would like to apply for tuition assistance to 
attend one of the Adventist schools in our conference, visit the app or email 
the church office to submit your application no later than July 18th.

6.	 Register for VBS Summer is here and it’s time to register for Vacation Bible 
School! This year VBS will be held at TVA, Aug 1 - 5 from 9am - 12pm. We 
are open for children 5 - 11 years old and those under 5 are welcome with a 
supervising adult. Check the church app or pick up a flyer from the welcome 
desk or one of the children’s Sabbath School rooms for the link to register. 

7.	 Volunteers for Impact Health Portland Impact Your Health Portland is 
taking place July 8 and 10, and they need volunteers! This free clinic is only 
possible through the work of generous volunteers with the heart to serve 
our communities. Follow the link to find the volunteer forms and learn more 
about the clinic. Licensed medical professionals and general volunteers are 
needed. General volunteers include helping with child care, children’s min-
istries, community resources, health counseling, hospitality, and more. 

8.	 WWU Alumni Rosario Weekend Walla Walla University’s annual Alumni 
Sabbath at Rosario Beach Marine Laboratory will be held August 26-28, 
2022. Come for Sabbath or the full weekend; meals and accommodations 
require registration. This year’s guest speaker is WWU alumnus, Ralph 
Perrin ’77. For details and registration, visit www.wallawalla.edu/Rosa-
rio-Sabbath or call (509) 527-2631.

ANNOUNCEMENTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
9.	 Calling all volunteers! We need help staffing our blood drive at Camp 

Meeting. We need people for sign-ups (sit at table in the plaza and recruit), 
Registration (checking people in for their appointment), Canteen (give juice 
and cookies in bloodmobile after donors are finished) The dates are, Tues-
day and Wednesday 7/19 & 20 for sign-ups; Thursday and Friday 7/21 & 22 
for Registration and Canteen. Sign up online at www.oregonadventist.org 
under Camp Meeting volunteers.  All volunteers must have a current back-
ground check—remember that we haven’t had an in-person camp meeting 
in 2 years so your background check may have expired! 

10.	You can help save a life! The Red Cross Blood Drive is happening at 
Camp Meeting!   Get your preferred appointment time by pre-scheduling 
online at: www.redcrossblood.org, enter SDAconference in “Find a Blood 
Drive”, or call 1-800-RED CROSS (1-800-733-2767)”  Due to the popularity 
of this event, our Red Cross Blood Drive is scheduled for two days—using 
two bloodmobiles—on Thursday, July 21, and Friday, July 22, from 11:00 
am - 4:00 pm. Donors must be 16 years old with a signed Red Cross pa-
rental consent form. 

11.	Caregiver Needed A member of our Seventh-Day Adventist community 
is looking for a caregiver for a friend with multiple sclerosis. The friend’s 
preference is another Seventh-Day Adventist. It would be one 29-hour shift 
from 1pm Thursday until 6pm on Friday. This is a paid position by the state 
for $350 a shift. Please call Ruth Atkins for more details at 971-347-6544.

12.	TVA Open Enrollment Enrollment is now open for new students! If you 
have a student in grades preschool - 9th grade, consider joining the TVA 
family. Visit www.tualatinvalleyacademy.org

13.	Happy July Birthdays! A list of July birthdays is available at the Welcome 
Desk. 

14.	Pew Mess? No Stress Messes happen and we can all relate. Don’t stress- 
we can help! If a mess or stain happens on one of our new pews, please 
notify the volunteer at the Welcome Desk and they can take care of it. 

15.	Transfer your Membership to Beaverton Has Beaverton SDA Church be-
come your new church home? Let us help you get your church membership 
transferred into our congregation! Email the office at office@beavertonsda.
com to notify us that you would like to start the membership transfer pro-
cess. Our clerk will reach out to get things started.



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
16.	Learn our Praise Songs in App Would you like an opportunity to become 

more familiar with the praise songs we sing during our Sabbath Worship 
Services? Check out the new feature on our App! Select the “Media” icon 
at the bottom of the home page, then select the “Learn Praise Songs” icon. 
You will find a list of the beautiful songs used for that Sabbath’s Praise and 
links to recordings you can listen to. 

17.	Beaverton Adventist Church App - If you would like to be in the commu-
nication loop of our local church community then you will need to get set up 
with the app.  Please get connected by going to www.beavertonsda.com to 
discover guidance on the homepage or by going to your smart phone’s App 
Store and search by typing exactly “Beaverton Adventist Church” with the 
quote marks. IMPORTANT NOTE: When prompted to accept notifications 
select ‘Allow Notifications’ in order to be in the flow of communication. 

18.	Beaverton Adventist Church App UPDATES- If it seems that you are no 
longer receiving notifications from the church app, go to the “hamburger” 
icon (upper left) and select Settings > Notifications and check that the de-
sired notification categories are enabled. In particular, the General category 
should be enabled, others are optional.



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Update on Cindy Mohr’s grand-daughter, Lucy. “Lucy was admitted to Randall 

Children’s Hospital last Friday night (7/8). Doctors thought she might go 
home earlier this week, but now it looks like it could be next week. She has 
been on a Bi-PAP machine a fair amount of time, but they switch her to nasal 
cannula oxygen for as long as she can tolerate it. She is getting excellent 
care at the hospital, but it would be wonderful for her to be able to go home 
soon. Prayers for her and her parents would be greatly appreciated.” 7/16

	■ Chris and Mary-Anne Morris request prayer for Chris and his caregivers as 
he underwent a cardiac ablation procedure on July 7th and has a complex 
eye surgery on July 19th. 7/9

	■ Update on Tara Brown from her father-in-law, David:   “This is an update on 
the prayer request for Tara Brown. Thank you for all of your prayers. Tara is 
much improved and recovering. Prayers of praise and thanksgiving are now 
appropriate.” 7/9

	■ Update from Connie Rothenberger: After a gallant fight and many setbacks, 
Fred lost his fight and passed away on July 2nd. Please pray for his family 
and many loved ones as they deal with this loss. Connie expresses gratitude 
for those who have been praying for her brother. 7/9

	■ Anelda Derhalli requests prayers for a friend’s husband, Jef, who was 
scheduled for a disc transplant, fell a few days ago & now is running a high 
fever, arm red, hot & very swollen. Ultrasound shows an 8” blood clot.  The 
family is very worried. Please pray for staff caring for him as well.  7/2  

	■ Request from Harry Dexter:  “My sister-in-law, Gloria, just found out Mark, 
her brother-in-law, has stage 4 cancer in his lungs.”  Please pray for God to 
bless with guidance, peace and healing. 7/2

	■ Cheryl Dondino is safe at rest in Jesus.  Please pray for Roger and Donna 
Dondino, the whole Dondino family, as well as the many, many friends that 
were close with Cheryl. Cheryl quietly passed away Monday, (6/20), in the 
early hours. Cheryl’s cancer had a resurgence, and we knew that her chances 
of recovery were not optimistic.  However, her death arrived way sooner than 
anyone expected.  We praise God that she held such strong faith in Jesus. 
Her healing prayers will be answered at the resurrection.  Roger and Donna 
certainly value your love and support but let’s also respect their space. 6/25

	■ Lori Bradshaw’s dad, David Schultz, passed away peacefully on 6/14.  He 
was 92.  He had a relationship with Jesus and knew that the time was near.  
Prayers for the family would be appreciated. 6/18

	■ New request from Jackie Wilcox:  Increased prayers for Jenna. She’s been 
off chemo for almost 3 months, and tumors are growing and more have 
appeared. Doctor tells her to get on chemo right away, but she doesn’t know 
if her body can take more.



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Please pray for Rod Basconcillio, Shirley Fosters son. Rod deals with 

significant health issues and was scheduled for an important surgery that 
was delayed due to covid. Let’s pray for his courage and healing. 

	■ Mo Dexter request prayer for the family of Pat Karnes, who sadly passed 
away suddenly. 6/18 

	■ Pray for all of those who have been affected by the war in Ukraine. Lives 
lost on both sides, families torn part, cities destroyed, overwhelming 
destruction, such evil on display. God, please bring a quick end to this 
conflict, heal those nations, we pray. 

	■ Prayer requests will remain on the list for three weeks unless an update is 
provided. An update or a request to remain on the list is needed past those 
3 weeks. Thank you.

PRAYER ALERTS
If you would like to receive Prayer Alerts you can join via two methods at 
this time:
App Option (Best) - Inside the Beaverton Adventist Church app locate the 
’Settings’ menu by touching the 3 horizontal lines on the upper left of your 
screen, choose ’Notifications’ and then toggle to green the ‘Prayer Alert’ 
option.  
Email Option - Send an e-mail to prayergroup+subscribe@beavertonsda.
com and follow the instructions in the confirmation e-mail. 



JUL 2022 JUN 2022 YTD(Jun)
Budgeted $27,155 $27,155 $162,930
Received $11,160 $25,240 $132,098
Needed/Surplus $15,995 $1,915 $30,832
NOTE: Tithe money does not fund the $27,155 needed each 

month to operate the local church and its ministries. 
Offering Focus This Week: Local Church Budget 
Offering Focus Next Week: Oregon Conference Evangelism
Called to Grow: $1,124,914 donated.

FINANCES

PHASE 2
DEBT REDUCTION

CALLED TO GROW
GROWING TO SERVE

$$

Interest Charged Interest Saved*
* In comparison to the scheduled life of the loan

Original Loan: $575,000 Principal BalancePrincipal Paid

$25,448 $184,363

  298,330  276,770

Deacon On Duty: Paul Rasmussen
			         Cliff Hickethier
 			         
Pastoral Assistants On Duty: Leon Colburn
					       Kellsie Kriegelstein
                                                  


